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On Apr 28, 2021, at 3:44 PM, "nbuchanan@proteallc.com" <nbuchanan@proteallc.com> wrote: 

Erik, 

 I hope you’re keeping well. 

 It’s been a long time since I first reached out regarding the City’s sewer fee error. As you know I 
contested the fees at the time they were levied (with Zac Ponsen) and subsequently prior to getting a C 
of O on the project – i.e. while we were still doing work under the permit. 

I know you had said you need to do some research on this but several months have passed. 

 I would really like to avoid having to sue the City over these fees. Is there a way we can get this 
resolved? 

 Thanks! 

 Nick 

 Nick Buchanan 
P: (949) 441-7442 
1010 S El Camino Real 
Suite 200, San Clemente, CA 92672 
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